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8th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Charity Colour Run – Thursday 9th May 2024 

 

Following the huge success of previous sponsored Colour Runs, we are very pleased to open it again 

this year, in aid of our School charities, on Thursday 9th May 2022. This is a fantastic event, using 

food grade corn starch powder paint (so totally safe). Students, parents/carers and staff can all take 

part, and will be sponsored to run around the school field, and get covered in paint in the process! If 

you are not familiar with a Colour Run, please do Google it, as there are lots of photos and film clips 

available! 

 

Students will run in year groups. We invite Parents/Carers to take part alongside them (you will need 

to pay for your own place if joining in). Year 7 and 8 will be starting straight after school, followed by 

9, 10 and 11 from about 3.40pm. Exact times will be confirmed beforehand once places and 

numbers are confirmed. 

 

The cost to enter will be £10 per person, payable via ParentPay. Please enter the number of tickets 

required and the total cost should be calculated on the final payment page. If you need to pay by 

cash or cheque please request a barcode from natalie.riley@pri.318education.co.uk. This can be 

taken to any PayPoint outlet. Payment can take up to 48 hours to show on Parent Pay. If you are in 

receipt of Pupil Premium funding and require financial assistance for this event please contact us via 

pri-info@pri.318education.co.uk to enquire about this. 

 

The cost includes entry to the run, and a medal for taking part to be awarded at the end. The 

deadline for payment will be 9am on Monday 29th April 2024. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Ms C Gerard       

Head of Hawking House      

The Priory School 
Headteacher:  A Pope BA (Hons) PGCE MA 
Longden Road, Shrewsbury,  
Shropshire, SY3 9EE 
 
01743 284000 
info@tpstrust.co.uk 
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